
 

1 
 

INFORMATION BULLETIN 
 

Bulletin #: I2020-032 

Date:  March 25, 2020 

To: Ontario Soccer; District Membership, ORA, Associate Members 

CC:  Ontario Soccer Board of Directors, Staff 

From:  Robyn McComb, Senior Manager, Competitions and Events 

Subject:  2020 Ontario Cup Registration Deadline Extension  

 
Ontario Soccer, in consultation with Canada Soccer and public health authorities have been 
monitoring the most recent developments of COVID-19 and are currently assessing operations 
(postponements and cancellations) on a month-to-month basis as the COVID-19 pandemic continues 
to unfold. 
 
As such, following Ontario Soccer’s March 24 COVID-10 Update, the Ontario Cup Entry Deadline, which 
was April 1, 2020, has now been extended to April 22, 2020. 
 
Please note that entries will not be accepted after the deadline. 
 
The deadline for Club approval of Ontario Cup team entries has been extended to April 30, 2020. 
 
Ontario Soccer also acknowledges the difficult financial times that some organizations may be facing 
during this COVID-19 crisis.   
 
As a result, the Ontario Cup entry fee deadline has been extended beyond the entry deadline.   
 
Payment for the Ontario Cup will be due by no later than May 11, 2020. 
 
Please note that should the 2020 Ontario Cup competition be cancelled, all teams that have entered 
will receive a full refund. 
 
The 2020 Ontario Cup Entry Form is available on the Ontario Soccer website.   
 
The Ontario Cup Draw was originally scheduled for April 16, 2020, but will now be held on May 12, 
2020. 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact Robyn McComb.  
 

https://www.ontariosoccer.net/news_article/show/1097933
https://www.ontariosoccer.net/ontario-cup-outdoor-entry
mailto:rmccomb@ontariosoccer.net
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